January, 2025

BASS COAST SPECIALIST SCHOOL

BASS COAST SPECIALIST SCHOOL

Telephone: 5672 4474



Rachel Cullen

Dear Parents and Carers,

2025 SWIMMING PROGRAM

Swimming and water familiarization is a very important component of our physical education program and is commencing Term 1, 2025.

Students will begin the 2025 swimming program at the Wonthaggi Aquatic Centre - YMCA.

EPILEPSY: Students with a history of epilepsy or any form of medical condition involving periodic loss of consciousness are only permitted to participate in the activity as long as a medical certificate is provided stating that the program appears to present no undue risks for the student at that time.

<u>A new letter is required every twelve months.</u> A letter that is conditional upon special precautions being taken cannot be accepted unless the parents arrange the additional supervision necessary and accept complete responsibility for the safety of their child during the activity.

Bass Coast Specialist School	××
PERMISSION	FORM 2025 SWIMMING PROGRAM
CHILD'S NAME:	
I authorise the teacher in charge to child receiving such medical or sur I will provide the medical	rticipate in the swimming program consent, where it is impracticable to communicate with me, to my ical treatment as may be deemed necessary. certificate necessary for my child's medical condition prior the commencement of swimming.
Emergency Telephone:	
NAME (Parent/Guardian):	
SIGNATURE:	DATE:
DI FACE DETLIBNITHE SIGNED DEF	MISSION FORM IMMEDIATELY FITHER VIA DOST OR WITH YOUR



STUDENT, THANK YOU